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Carol Pedersen (EQUANS)

From: Owen Toop (EQUANS)
Sent: 29 December 2023 15:00
To: Carol Pedersen (EQUANS)
Subject: FW: New School - Land off Sunningdale

Hey Carol 

Please see below email for supp 

Kind Regards, 

Owen 
Owen Toop MSc Urban Planning MRTPI 
Senior Town Planner  
 +44 (0)14 7232 5072
 EQUANS, New Oxford House, DN31 1HB, Grimsby 
 www.nelincs.gov.uk | owen.toop@nelincs.gov.uk

From: Kevin Marshall 
Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 11:34 AM 
To: Owen Toop (EQUANS) <Owen.Toop@nelincs.gov.uk> 
Cc: Cllr Nick Pettigrew (NELC) <Nick.Pettigrew@Nelincs.gov.uk>; Planning - IGE (Equans) <planning@nelincs.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New School - Land off Sunningdale 

Hi Owen  

The documents show  that the site has been earmarked for a school since the 1980’s. 

However, society and lifestyles have changed dramatically since the 1980’s and  whilst it may have been suitable 
then doesn’t mean it is suitable now  

Today, 83% of UK homeowners own at least 2 cars compared to the 1980’s when only 15% of households owned a 
car (source LV.com February 2023) In addition, many also own company vehicles. 

Hence, residents showing grave concerns for the traffic congestion and parking. 

Please bring this to the attention of the planning committee  

Kevin Marshall 
11 Turnberry Approach




